ARDEN OAKS NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

AONA Membership Contribution

The Arden Oaks Neighborhood Association (AONA) invites you to become a
supporting member. Your membership contribution is used to support the fees
and costs associated with the Annual Meeting, the 4th of July parade and games,
the Fall Barbecue, and Holiday Event; it also pays for the website; email updates
on security issues and time-sensitive information and the neighborhood
newsletter, The Acorn. (Note that the AONA security program is supported under
a separate security fee.) The information you provide below is used only for
AONA communications and is not released to any outside parties. We encourage
you to support these activities through your participation and annual
contribution.
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AONA Membership Contribution

Name(s):

Address:

Email:

Email :

Phone:

Phone:

Please remit $65 (or more) annual contribution and this completed form to:

AONA
P.O. Box 60313
Sacramento, CA 95860




